

September 11, 2019

Dear Mrs. Ratna Pottumuthu, P.E.

On behalf of my client Edmund Diaz, we would like to request a waiver for the public improvement of constructing a sidewalk along Schnauzer Street for the replat of Lots 9 and 10, Block 9 of the Rodd Village Subdivision, also known as 7001-7009 Schnauzer Street. The reason why we feel it is unnecessary for the construction of a sidewalk are as follows:

- 1. There are no sidewalks adjacent to this property.
- 2. The existing street has no back of curbs and there is a ditch.
- 3. The zoning for the subject site is light industrial.

Thank you,

Roberto Cardenas

Texas Geo Tech Land Surveying, Inc.